
From: Deborah and Jerry Boyd
To: Benton Public Comment
Subject: Written Testimony - LU-24-027 (Landfill Expansion Application)
Date: Monday, March 24, 2025 10:21:36 AM

Full Name:
Deborah and Jerry Boyd

Email:
debjer@peak.org

Street Address, City and Zip code:
2800 NW 29th St #13

Submit your written testimony here :
We want to thank Republic Services for the services they provide our community however we
are very concerned about the expansion. We think they are becoming way too big by taking in
so much trash from a third of Western Oregon. Maybe they need to start downsizing instead of
expanding. I do not profess to know the legal and environmental issues/regulations concerning
landfills I just think we are out growing this disposal sight. Benton County needs to start
working on a new solution as it appears we have about an 18 more year capacity.

Time: March 24, 2025 at 10:21 am
IP Address: 71.193.244.61

Source URL: https://cd.bentoncountyor.gov/landfill-expansion-written-testimony/
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